
 

Dear Families, 

     Hello and Welcome to Grade 5 Enrichment.  My name is Mrs. Nadrowski, and I will be your 

child’s teacher this year.  Your child will need the following school supplies: 

Math- 1 folder (any color) and a 1-subject notebook (any color) 

Science – 1 folder (any color) 

ELA- 1 red folder, 1 red 1-subject notebook, 1 blue folder, 1 blue 1-subject notebook 

    Social Studies – 1 folder and a 1 subject notebook (any color) 

1 Take Home folder (any color) to bring home notes and homework in.   

pencils 

erasers  

1 package of colored pencils 

a crayon box/pouch to put their supplies in.   

 Additional items needed for our classroom include: ziploc bags (gallon sized preferred), 

tissues, and hand sanitizer. These items would be most appreciated!  

Thank you so much for your cooperation and support! I am looking forward to a 

wonderful year with your child!  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Donna Nadrowski 

Harry F. Abate Elementary School  

Grade 5 Enrichment Teacher 

 


